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Prof, F. Sunyer Balaguer
University of Barcelona
Barcelona 17

Spain

Dear Professor Sunyer Balaguer:

May I introduce myself as a Liaison Scientist for mathematics

at the Office of Naval Research in London, I am currently on
leave of absence from Stgnford University, California, where I
am Professor of Mathemetics, Part of my duties involve visits to
mathematics departments at European universities. My own partic-
ular interests are in applied mathematics, and especially the
boundary value problems for partial differential equations.

I expect to be in Barcelona on 9 November and would appreciate
an opportunity to visit your department on that day if convenient,
Please let me know at what time you or one of your associates
would be eble to see me., Thanking you in anticipation,

Sincerely yours,

HAROLD LEVINE
Liaison Scientist
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